
PUBLIC NOTICE
CANTERBURY REGIONAL COUNCIL
(NGĀI TAHU REPRESENTATION) BILL 

1.	� This is notice of the intention of the Canterbury Regional Council (trading as 
Environment Canterbury) to promote a local Bill to achieve enactment of the above Bill.

2.	 The objects of the Bill are:

	 2.1	� to provide for mana whenua representation on the Council by empowering  
Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu to appoint up to 2 members of the Council in addition  
to the elected members;

	 2.2	� to ensure that, once appointed, those members have the same status as  
elected members for all purposes; and

	 2.3	 to make consequential provisions.

3.	 The postal address of the promoter is:

	� Canterbury Regional Council 
PO Box 345 
CHRISTCHURCH 8140 
Attn: Local Bill

4.	 The Bill may be inspected at:

	 4.1	� the Council’s office at 200 Tuam Street, Christchurch;

	 4.2	 the Council’s office at 96 West End, Kaikoura;

	 4.3	 the Council’s office at 75 Church Street, Timaru.

5.	 A copy of the Bill is publicly available on the Council’s website 

	 www.ecan.govt.nz

Due to COVID-19, the Bill will be available for inspection at the offices above for the first 
15 working days that the relevant office is open at Level 2, or below.

 
Dr Stefanie Rixecker, 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
Canterbury Regional Council
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